CITY OF ORANGEBURG
PARKS AND RECREATION
~ INVITATIONTOBID

April 15, 2019
Horne Wetlands Park
Boardwalk Construction

The City of Orangeburg Parks and Recreation Department
invites all qualified bid packages to be submitted for the
repairs of the Horne Wetlands Boardwalk at 200 Riverside
Dr. SW, Orangeburg, SC 29115.

SUBMIT ALL QUESTIONS TO —
CHRIS@TECHNIKA-DESIGN.COM

CITY OF ORANGEBURG
367 GREEN STREET
ORANGEBURG, SC 291156
(803) 533-6020
www.orangeburg.sc.us




